
Town of Vassalboro
Municipal Election

November 8, 2016

OFFICIAL ELECTION RESULTS

Article 2: Shall an ordinance entitled “Town of Vassalboro Shoreland Zoning 
Ordinance as revised November 2016” be enacted

981  YES

1186  NO

Article 3:  Shall the Town vote to appropriate from SURPLUS an amount not to 
exceed $58,600 and to authorize the Selectmen to enter into an 
agreement with the Maine Department of Transportation for the 
purpose of constructing a sidewalk in 2018 along the east side of 
Route #32 in the East Vassalboro Village Area from China Lake boat 
landing parking area north of the Grange Hall property, and a second 
sidewalk on the Bog Road from the Route #32 intersection west to the 
Library?  Note:  The $58,600 is the 20% local match to be combined 
with a Federal grant of $234,400 for a total estimated project cost of 
$293,000.  The application, acceptance, and implementation of the 
Federal grant was approved at the June 6, 2011 town meeting, but 
because the town’s 20% share amount was unknown and not stated at 
that time, the Town needs to approve that amount in order to qualify 
for the 80% of funding from Federal funds.

969  YES

1360  NO



For Kennebec Water District Trustee (3 year term)     

2135  RICHARDS, FRANK R.

Write ins:

Tom Richards 2
Robert Rooney 1
Rodrick Forbes 1
Jim Morris 1
Don Robbins 1
Dean Mayotte 1
Cathy Coyne 1
Ray Goodrich 1
David Dutton 1
Lewis Devoe 3
Holly Wordner 1
William Brown 2
Charlie Hartman 2
Ray Breton 1
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________________________
Catherine R. Coyne
Town Clerk
Vassalboro, Maine


